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Cancellation of Walk-in-interview for “Shailabala Biswas Research Fellowship” 

 
This has reference to the advertisement of “Shailabala Biswas Research Fellowship” of our 
Department in Calcutta University Website as well as the Newspaper. The date of walk-in-
interview” was scheduled on June 3, 2016  
 
However, due to unavoidable circumstances it will not be possible for us to conduct the 
interview on June 3, 2016. 
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